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School District Communications with the Public 

The ongoing support of the Tredyffrin/Easttown community is essential to achieving the 

goal of fostering partnerships and relationships with families, alumni, staff, school district 

support groups, local community groups, leaders, resources, businesses, institutions and 

other community members. All Board members, District employees and other 

representatives of the District are expected to maintain positive, cordial communications 

with all members of our community and the public at large. 

The public shall be kept informed of actions taken at all regular and special meetings of 

the Board.  The District shall inform the public of the actions taken at these Board 

meetings. 

The District will communicate clearly and consistently with the public, welcome public 

opinion and comments, and keep the public informed about the Board, the District, and 

the student activities and programs through various methods of regular, periodic 

communications. These will include, but will not be limited to, legally required notices of 

public meetings and other media approved by the Board, as set forth in the accompanying 

Administrative Regulation. 

The District values the community’s input and provides a number of opportunities for 

residents to share their input, such as through signed correspondence addressed to the 

Board or administration, participation in the public comment periods at public meetings 

and telephone communication.  

 

 
 


